
From: Ashley Lesco [mailto:alesco@marcuslawfirm.com] On Behalf Of Edward Marcus 
Sent: Tuesday, July 11, 2017 12:56 PM 
To: Bachman, Melanie <Melanie.Bachman@ct.gov> 
Cc: adam@ppwpet.com; Barry J. Jacobson <bjj@jpday.com>; Carol Massaro 
<cmassaro@marcuslawfirm.com>; Mark Bergamo <mbergamo@marcuslawfirm.com> 
Subject: Eversource 
 
Ms. Bachman, 
 
Please note that we have been requested by our clients to withdraw our appearance in this Eversource 
matter and to indicate that we have no opposition to their revised plans. 
 
Very truly yours, 
 
Edward L. Marcus, Esq. 
Marcus Law Firm 
275 Branford Rd. 
North Branford, CT 06471 
Telephone (203) 481-3330 
Fax (203) 488-4070 
Email: emarcus@marcuslawfirm.com  
 
From: Adam Jacobson [mailto:adam@ppwpet.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, July 11, 2017 9:58 AM 

To: 'Barry J. Jacobson'; 'Ari Jacobson'; Ashley Lesco 

Cc: 'Steven B. Steinmetz' 
Subject: RE: Eversource 

 
Dear Mr Ed Marcus- 
 
At this time we are formally requesting that you withdraw your appearance in the Eversource matter 
due to the fact that we have no opposition to their revised plans. Please confirm receipt of this email.  
 
We wish to thank you and your team for all of your past effort. 
 

 
 
Adam J Jacobson 
Executive Vice President 
 
Pet One Group 
Pet Pantry Warehouse 
17 Purdy Ave Suite 201 
Rye, NY 10580 
(Office) 914-481-1509 Ext 208 
(Direct) 914-481-4824 
(Cell) 203-550-0231 
adam@ppwpet.com 
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